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Finally, after searching for 3 years, we found a wonderful 42 acre farm in Ione, CA - only main from the 
Bobrycki home, about 1.5 hrs from the Bay Area. With a small house and a large shop/steel building, we 
have a place to start and there’s plenty of room to run around and to grow. There are about 200 fruit and 
nut trees and ample irrigation water is provided by the county for a nominal fee. 
 
Along with continuing our Full-Year training and summer camps, we plan to develop a true organic farm 
and practice the same model of care we have in raising our young people to raising our plants and 
animals. As a training organization, this hands-on experience will be implemented in our curriculum. 
 
NextGen Academy has been 100% self-sustained in it’s 10 yr history. Thank you for all who have 
supported our work and/or made generous contributions over the years. 
 
I want to especially thank all NGA alumni and current participants who have made this possible, as we 
put aside a little bit each year toward this purpose, but also for being such a great example of proactive, 
energetic young adults who have created tangible results in the communities we serve. While the bank 
was happy with our numbers, they were particularly impressed with the impact our participants have 
made. 
 
We begin a new decade in a place we can call home and I am anticipating even greater growth in the 
decade to come. NGA alumni know that here is their home away from home and now we can make that 
substantial for any who wish to visit. 
 
Stay tuned for exciting updates! 
 
 


